The Weekly Newsletter of Mr. Courchane, SJE December 8, 2023 "Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life." John 6:35

Dear Parents:

Report cards were sent home yesterday. Hopefully you have had an opportunity to look your student's report over and have returned the envelope to school. If you have not, please do so at your earliest convenience.

Next week is busy with rehearsals, performances, reconciliation, mass, prayer services, and the steadily mounting "excitement" of the holiday season. However, we are still engaged in academics, and students should be sure to keep focused on getting their work done and done well.

St. Nicholas visited our classroom Wednesday, leaving treats for the good girls and boys.

There are still some students who have not returned their permission slips for the field trip to the UWM Planetarium on December 19th. We need those back if the student is going to go on the field trip.

Important December Dates

12/13/23 Christmas Concert

12/14/23 Reconciliation Grades 3-8 9:30-11:30

12/16-12/17 Cookie Walk- After Mass- buy your cookies

12/19 – Field Trip to Planetarium

12/23/23- 1/2/23 Christmas Break

Sincerely,

Mr. Courchane

8th Grade Homeroom Middle School Science and Religion

"Glad is the world and fair this night
With stars about its head,
And the hall is filled with laughter and light,
And fires are burning red.
The bells of Paradise now ring
With bells of Christendom,
And Gloria, Gloria we will sing
That God on earth is come."



J. R. R. Tolkien